
Dear Team,

The residents of raised a great deal of concerns over the current draft
plans for the Eastfields regeneration.

A petition was sent to the Merton Planning Team, for the attention of Mr Chris Lee. (Royal
mail tracking reference , should you wish to identify who signed for it).

Could you please kindly confirm receipt of this petition and advise what action is being
taking to ensure our concerns are being addressed?

Look forward to hearing from you.

Kind Regards


